
URGENT NOTICE

EXAMINATION FOR REGISTRATION TO PRACTICE

DENTISTRY IN SRI LANKA (ERPDS EXAM)

PART II - APRILaOZ2

The candidates sitting the above examination are informed that the

ERPDS exam scheduled on 2S/04/2022 (Thursday) has been postponed

ta 291A4/2A22 {Friday) due to the prevailing situation in the country.

Time table and the practical schedule will be the same as an28/A412A22.

The SLMC regrets any inconvenience caused.

P rof. Ha-rsha Se n evi rath n e

Head of the Examination unit

Sri Lanka Medical Council

27th April2022


